
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Thursday, January 17, 2019 

 
HOT LUNCH: Mac and Cheese  
 Pizza Dippers  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk 
  
BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today   
  

1. Attention Students: There will be a meeting for students interested in joining the District 
Choir on Friday, January 18th. 8th graders will meet at 11:15 and 7th graders will meet at 
12:00. We will be meeting in the orchestra room, room 120. Should you decide to join 
choir, rehearsals will begin January 29th and will be every Tuesday and Thursday from 
7:20 am to 8:05 am in the gym. Please bring your chromebook to fill out a quick survey. 
Please contact Ms. Murphy if you have any questions.  
 

2. GREEN TEAM FUN FACT: In 2009, wind turbine energy accounted for 1% of the total 
electricity in America. Recent estimates suggest by 2030, it will account for 33%. What 
does that mean for you, middle schoolers? It means there will be millions of dollars to 
make over the next 20 years. In short, if you want to take the first step to becoming a 
multi-millionaire, come to Green Team tomorrow after school. We’ll be testing wind 
turbines and exploring options for Gurrie and the future. All attendees will receive a 
puppy. 
 

3. Attention Tiger Nation!  
If you are interested in joining the volleyball team, tryouts will be held after school on 
Tuesday, January 22nd for 8th grade and Thursday, January 24th for 7th grade. Please 
have your rides ready to pick you up at 5:00 PM.  You will need athletic clothes, gym 
shoes, and a tryout waiver form in order to participate.  
 
Please see Coach Olson or Coach LaBud for a waiver or with any questions that you 
have.  
 

4. Attention students: The Gurrie PTO will be selling cupcakes afterschool in the main 
hallway during the basketball game today. They will be selling the cupcakes for $1.00.  

 
5. Thank you to students, parents, teachers and staff for all your help in our first Box Top 

collection of the year.  Together we collected nearly 600 Box Tops! For every Box Top 
that was turned in, Gurrie Middle School receives 10¢ back. The raffle winners were Will 
Brown who won the $15 Target gift card and Margot and Caroline Pooler who won the 
$10 Starbucks gift card. Please pick up your prize in the Gurrie office.  THANK YOU for 
helping your Gurrie Middle School.  And keep collecting your box tops!  A second 
collection will occur towards the end of the school year. 



 
6. Attention students interested in the 6th annual Geography Bee there will be a practice 

session in Mr. Ingwersen’s room after school today.  Anyone interested in the 
Geography Bee is welcome to attend. The opening rounds of official competition will be 
held on Thursday, January 24th, and the finals will be held on Tuesday, January 29th.  See 
Mr. Sullivan if you have any questions. 

 

7. Attention adventurers!!!  Gurrie's RPG Club will meet this Friday in the culinary arts 
room until 4 p.m.  If you missed last week's meeting or need to work on your character 
skills and levels, we will have an RPG catch-up meeting TODAY in the computer lab after 
school.  New members are always welcome to join!  See Mr. Walsen or Mr. Schwartz for 
more information! 
 


